
ZTE Corporation 

ZTE Plaza, Keji Road South, Hi-Tech, Industrial Park, Nanshan District, 

Shenzhen, Guangdong, 
P.R.China 

Date: August 11, 2017 

 

CIIPC Declaration 
 

FCC ID: SRQ-ME3630 

 

We, ZTE Corporation, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible 

for this CIIPC application of FCC ID: SRQ-ME3630, originally granted on 2016/8/11. 

Now we would like to modify the authorized equipment for below changes: 

 

 Change LTE Category by software. 

 

 Change a flash. 

 

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. 

Also, the change does not have any impact on the approved radio parameter such as 

power, frequency range, modulation etc.  

 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Min Zhang / Certification Manager 

ZTE Corporation 

Tel: +86-21-68897541 

Fax: +86-21-50801070 

E-mail: zhang.min13@zte.com.cn 


